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Hello,  
Please do not let the waste from C& H hog farm, pond 2, be
distributed onto nearby fields.  We /You don't know the chemical
content of those fields now nor the chemical content of the waste to be
distributed.   
 Poultry farmers have to comply with keeping their waste distribution to a
level so that there is not excess to run off into the waterways.   Excess
waste from C & H will run into Smith Creek which runs into the Buffalo
River- one of our state's most treasured assets.  It is treasured for its
clear beautiful water among other things.  Please protect our asset from
use as a sewer by a commercial enterprise.

Thank you,
NancyVarvil
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